From: Raj Gicd |

Sent: 29 January 2018 11.06

To: Hatton, Colette

Cc: Planning

Subject: Objection to planning application -5 Holly Place NW3 6QU - 2017/6846/P and
2018/0233/L

Dear Colette Hatton,
Re - planning application no. 2017/6846/P and 2018/0233/L
| am unable to advise the planning department of my objection to the applications online.

| object to the property no 5 Holly Place NW3, wishing to use PVC frames for replacing the
windows at the front and rear of the building.

This is a grade 2 listed building in a conservation area and therefore only wood frames should be
employed.

The windows are an essential period feature of these houses and the restoration plans must be
sympathetic to the period.

The properties are listed because of their history and special features. Using PVC frames will
completely alter the original style and detract from the period.

PVC is not acceptable from the environmental aspect.

I live immediately next door to number 5 and works have already started at the property so urgent
action needs to be taken by your department.

| look forward to your reply.
Regards
Ms Raj Gidda - 6 Holly Place

Sent from my iPhone



